CITY OF PORT LAVACA

CC MEETING: OCTOBER 10, 2022

DATE:  9/30/2022

TO: HONORABLE JACK WHITLOW AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS

FROM: WAYNE SHAFFER, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT/REAPPOINTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS
BOARD MEMBER

BACKGROUND:

The Recreation and Parks Board has a term that will expired in October for Jean
Wehmeyer. Wehmeyer has requested to be reappointed to the Recreation and Parks
Board. There are no term limits established and the full term is for a period of two (2)
years.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:

IMPACT ON COMMUNITY SUSTAINABILITY:

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends approval.

ATTACHMENTS:
See letter of interest from Jean Wehmeyer attached.




September 8, 2022

Dear City Council Members, City of Port Lavaca,

I have been a member of the Parks & Recreation board and would like to continue
serving on this committee. I believe that the Parks & Recreation committee has
been making tremendous headway in improving the parks in our community.

Sincerely yours,

Jean Wehmeyer




